Doug Mcintyre

From: n d <ndbaer@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 9:29 PM
To: EIS

Subject: EIS Scoping Comment

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL]

To: City of Sammamish
Re: 2020 Environmental Impact Study, Scoping Comment
Date: July 30, 2020

| am sending this email/letter in support of the 2020 Environmental Impact Study (EIS).

As a long-term resident of the north end of Sammamish, having worked to help the City of Sammamish incorporate, it is
precisely this kind of action that we need in order to make more informed decisions affecting the residents of
Sammamish.

Thank you,

- Nancy Baer

20013 NE 42nd St.
Sammamish, WA 98074

Please be aware that email communications with members of the City Council, City Commissioners, or
City staff are public records and are subject to disclosure upon request.



